
 

 

 

 

Friday, March 7th  

 1pm  

 

A glimpse into the life of someone living with dementia. Participants will take part 

in an interactive experience that will show them what it looks, feels and sounds 

like to be living with memory loss.  

 

Caregivers of those living with dementia may find this experience helpful in their 

understanding of the disease.  

 

This program does require registration.  

 

Anyone interested should contact our Nurse Shahnee at 401-270-1792.  

 

Bus transportation home can be provided after the program ends. 

 

 


